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Giving of ourselvesThe week ahead . . .
All week
Mid-term Assessments for Lower Sixth (in lesson time)

Monday 15 January
12.30 - 13.00 Upper Five and Sixth Form House Football 
Guild Field
13.30 - 16.00 Upper Five attend Sixth Form taster afternoon 
Leaf Centre

Wednesday 17 January
16.15 - 17.15 Fencing
College Gym
19.00 - 21.00 Upper Four GCSE Options Evening for Parents 
College Hall, click here to view the Choices Booklet

Friday 19 January
Drama Trip - London

Saturday 20 January
Drama Trip - London
12.45 - 15.00 PTA Oddsocks Drama Workshop 
Drama Studio

Sunday 21 January
Drama Trip - London

Communications sent home this week

• Remove Parents' Evening - Wednesday 24th January
17.00 to 19.00.

• Upper Four Information Letter regarding Upper Four Subject 
Choice Evening Wednesday 17th January 19.00 - 20.45 and 
Upper Four Parents' Evening Wednesday 14th February 
17.00 - 19.00.

• Upper Sixth Home Study Letter

• Lower Four Information Letter regarding - Parents' Evening on 
Wednesday 31st January 17.00 to 19.00. 

Click here to view 
the full College Calendar

Theme for the week:

Lent Term 2018

PTA Oddsocks Drama Workshop

The Ladies’ College PTA are again very excited to be able 
to o�er a unique workshop with the brilliant theatre 
company, Oddsocks, during their tour in Guernsey next 
week.

The workshop is to be held in the Drama Studio at 
The Ladies’ College on:

Saturday 20th January 2018
from 12.45 to 15.00 (with pick up at 15.30)
Please be punctual.

The cost of the workshop is £30 per child (includes 
refreshments) and is open to students and siblings, 
(boys and girls), between year groups Remove to 
Upper Four inclusive, and Drama GCSE students who 
would like to participate. Numbers are limited to 50 so 
places will be on a first come, first served basis.

Please contact the PTA on info@theladiescollegepta.org.gg 
as soon as possible to book places, leaving your name, 
number of places required, student’s name and a contact 
telephone number. You will receive a confirmation email 
that your booking has been accepted. Please then make 
payment as soon as possible.

Cheques, made payable to The Ladies’ College PTA, 
should to be submitted to the College office in an 
envelope marked "Oddsocks – PTA"

Facebook picture of the week
Remove Z has been learning about physical and chemical changes 
this week and carried out a series of experiments. They're all 
becoming super scientists and worked brilliantly!
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